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To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
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Hello,

I'm writing as a Nova Scotia resident to state my opposition to the limitation ofpublic servant wages, most
specifically the limitations placed on teachers. Our teachers are a vital resource to the coming generations, and
I very much value the collective bargaining process that teachers express through their union. I do not believe it
is equitable and fair for teachers to be limited by legislation to a frozen wage.

I would urge the Nova Scotia government to listen to teachers when they vote against the limitation of their
wage by legislation, and reopen discussion with teachers for a fair balance of wage.

I believe this is important to the health and vitality of the coming generations of Nova Scotians, and should not
be finalized without arriving at a solution with Nova Scotian teachers.

Regards,
Dorian Lang




